
Receive the Holy Spirit
"As the Father sent me, so I am sending you." As we
celebrate Pentecost, it is important to remember what it is
about. The Holy Spirit is given to us, not as a possession,
but as a power. And this power is one that can transform the
world. We are given the power of love, which is invested in a
special way in the various important relationships of our
lives. That power of God is there in the sacrament of
marriage, calling couples to love for the sake of the world.
The power of love is in our families, making our homes the
Domestic Church to the glory of God. And it is this power of
God's Spirit that is at the heart of every faith community. All
we have to do is practise that power and great things will
happen all around us. There can be no doubt that great
things need to be made happen in our world today. Receive
the Holy Spirit.

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.
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Lavey Mass Schedule: 1st - 7th June
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday: 9.15am

Friday 5th June: 9.15am (followed by 
Adoration from 9.30am until 5.00pm) 

Saturday 6th June: 7.00pm 
Sunday 7th June: 9.00am & 11.00am

All Masses will be broadcast live from our webcam:
www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-marys-parish-lavey

Greenlough Mass Schedule May 30th - June 7th
Saturday 30th: 7.30pm; Sunday 31st: 9.00am & 11.00am
Mon 1st, Tues 2nd & Wednesday 3rd: 9.00am & 7.30pm
****Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday****

Angelus & Rosary at 12 Noon via the webcam.
Thursday 4th: 9.00am Mass (Adoration until 6.00pm)

Friday 5th June: 7.30pm
Saturday 6th: 10.00am & 7.30pm
Sunday 7th: 9.00am & 11.00am

Anniversary Masses
Saturday 30th May at 7.30pm for Bernard Henry, RIP

Sunday 31st May at 9.00am for Willie John Downey, RIP

Thursday 4th June at 9.00am for Gene McDonnell, RIP

All Masses will be broadcast live from our webcam: 
www.greenlough.com/web-cam/

www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-oliver-plunketts

Greenlough Parish Cemetery Sunday
Prayers for the faithful departed will take

place via the webcam on Sunday 14th June 
at 3.00pm from the Clady Church.



GREENLOUGH PARISH OFFICE -  Please telephone:
028 2582 1190 or email: greenloughparish@gmail.com all
Anniversary Names & Newsletter Notices by 1.00pm on

Wednesday. Thank you for your co-operation.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Greenlough Parish Collections: 24/5/2020
Weekly/Monthly: £1295.50. Building Fund: £480

Diocesan Administration: £107; Trócaire: £800.00.
Thank you for your continued generosity.

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND VISITATION
Unfortunately the Sick & Housebound will not be
attended in June. We ask that you let those who receive a
visit know that this will not happen. Thank You.

Trócaire Appeal
Every year Trócaire asks for your help during Lent
to fund lifesaving programmes around the world.
This year, of course, it was not possible to return
Trócaire boxes through schools or parishes in the
usual way. This is the worst possible timing coming
just as the world’s poorest people need us most.
Therefore, Trócaire are appealing to you to
return your Lenten donation. Simply donate in the following ways:
1. Please return your boxes to the Parish Office, to the Church Envelope
Box on the Altar in our Church or Envelope Box in Vivo Shop Clady. 
2. Online at www.trocaire.org
3. By phone: 1850 408 408 (ROI) or 0800 912 1200 (NI)
4. By post to Trócaire, Maynooth, Co. Kildare (ROI) or Trócaire, 10 King
Street, Belfast, BT1 6AD (NI)

The contents of each and every Trócaire box, no matter how small, come
together to make a significant difference. This virus knows no borders, but
neither does our compassion.

Messenger Magazines - Please note the magazines are
now available for collection in the Church.

Bann Valley Hall Lost Property
A number of coats, hoodies, tops
have been left behind in Clady
Hall recently. To claim these
contact Joe a 07746154546
before the of end of June
otherwise they will be donated to charity.

Online Youth Course Sundays 7pm
Calling all young people 15-18 yrs from Derry Diocese,
we are hosting an online
meeting/course for 8
weeks starting on 31st of
May at 7pm. We will
have some craic, play
some games and quizzes
but we will also explore
some big questions about
our faith with the help of a programme called Alpha. 

Alpha Youth explores the Christian Faith and answers some
pretty big questions. Each week as part of the meeting we
will watch a video and have a discussion afterwards. This
trailer will give you an idea what to expect from this part of
the meeting. 

If you'd like to take part please visit/copy & paste
the link below to sign up!

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?i
d=47jA8LqhK0yfu99gAi-

GPoLejlPo8zFHo0nmSk9xwL5URDVVRE9WTkEx
UFROSktOV1NTSzJTNFY2Ti4u

If you want more information please email
lizzie.rea@derrydiocese.org or

yvonne.rooney@derrydiocese.org 

Website: www.greenlough.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Sunday After
11.00am Mass

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259


